
School Event
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We are having a coffee morning for parents /

carers and family.  Open to all.

Dannie and Gemma will be available for advice and
guidance along with school staff and other

professionals. It will be great to see you there, feel
free to pop in for a hot drink and a slice of cake.

Tuesday 17th October, 2023 @ 9am to 11am
Coffee Morning

Together for Childhood


